FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON
X-61C7

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO
‘THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

August 3, 1928,

SUBJECT: Jmondment to Section IV, Regulation "K".

Dear Sir:

This is to advise you that Section IV of the
Board's Regulation "K", Series of 1928, has Dbeen
amended so0 as to read as follows:

#"Section IV. TITLE.

"Inasmach as the name of the Corporation
is subject to the approval of the Federal Reserve
Board, & preliminary application for that approval
should be filed with tha Federal Reserve Board on
F. R. B. Form 150, which is made a part of this
regulation. This appldication should state merely
that the organization of a Corporation under the
proposed name is contemplated and may request the
approval of that name and its reservation for a
period of &0 days. The title of cvery such Cor-
poration shall include the word 'foreign' or the
word ‘international'. No Corporation will be per-
mitted to have the word 'bamk! as a part of its
title. So far as possible the title of the Cor-
poration should indicate the naturc or reason of
the business contemplated and should in no case
resemble the nome of any other corporation to the
extent that it might result in misleading or de-
ceiving the public as to its identity, purpose,
connections, or affiliations.”

Very truly yours,
Walter L. Eddy,
Secretary.

T0 ALL GOVERNORS AND FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS.
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